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SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR
Tuesday, April 22, 2025

THE TWENTY FOURTH LEGISLATIVE DAY

HR _____ SPECIAL ORDER CALENDAR

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
LEGISLATURE OF ALABAMA, That immediately upon the adoption of
this resolution, the following business, in the order set
forth below, shall be the special and paramount order of
business for the twenty fourth legislative day taking
precedence over the regular order of business or any pending
or unfinished business.

Representatives Moore (P): 

HB487 w/sub
Alabama G.I. Dependent Scholarship Program, veterans,
dependents, tuition assistance, disability requirements
revised

Representatives Brinyark: 

HB479 w/sub
Voting, statewide voter registration database, identifying
voter address changes, Electronic Registration Information
Center removed as verification database

Representative Hurst: 

HB454
Crimes and offenses; crime of tampering with a legislative
record, established
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Representatives Shaver: 

HB542 w/sub
District attorneys, prosecutors, office of prosecution
services' attorneys, retirement benefits and allowances
further provided for; membership of District Attorneys' Plan
expanded; participation in supernumerary program and employees
retirement system further provided for

Representatives Shaw: 

HB283 w/sub
Data privacy, processing of data regulated, consumer actions
related to data authorized

Representatives Collins and Almond: 

HB273 w/sub
Hunger Free Campus Act administered by the Alabama Commission
on Higher Education, provides for the designation of qualified
public two-year and four-year institutions of higher education
as hunger free campuses

Representative Shirey: 

HB176
Taxation, sales tax exemptions, sales and use tax exemption
with local option provided for purchases of optical aids,
including eyeglasses and contact lenses.

Representative Ingram: 

HB472
State employees, travel meal allowance further provided for
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Representatives Brown and Stringer: 

HB471
Local water, sewer, and fire protection authorities;
prohibition on officers serving on board of directors of
authority removed

Representatives Standridge and Collins: 

HB441 w/sub
Alabama Board of Examiners for Speech-Language Pathology and
Audiology, minimum educational qualifications for
speech-language pathology assistant provided

Representatives Bedsole, Pettus, Lovvorn, Moore (P) and
Whorton: 

HB227 w/sub
Firefighters; to limit the post-retirement qualifying period
for benefits for certain occupational diseases.

Representative Wilcox: 

HB311 w/sub
Alabama Improvement Districts; to streamline enforcement and
collection of assessments; authorize revenue commissioner to
collect reasonable compensation; provide additional rights and
protections; eliminate certain remedies for failure to pay an
assessment

Representative Oliver: 

HB469 w/sub
Ground ambulance services; prohibit out-of-network providers
from balance billing
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Representatives Lipscomb: 

HB474 w/sub
Property; provide additional procedures; clarify jurisdiction
under which local law enforcement may remove unauthorized
individuals from an owner's premises

Representatives Holk-Jones, Fidler, Givens, Faulkner, Lee,
Brown and Marques: 

HB528
Consumer protection, prohibition on unconscionable pricing
during a declared emergency further provided for

Representatives Stringer: 

HB473 w/sub
Boards of water and sewer commissions; prohibited from
restricting public recreational uses of controlled water
bodies

Representative Bedsole: 

HB425
Regional Mental Health Authority Boards; to revise membership
and qualifications

Representative Sellers: 

HB53 w/sub
Child custody; rebuttable presumption of joint custody created

Representative Kiel: 

HB562 w/sub
State Auditor; powers and duties revised; Division of
Investigations created
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Investigations created

Representatives Gray: 

HB334 w/sub
Health care policies; eliminate cost-sharing for prostate
screening coverage of high risk men.

Representative Oliver: 

HB416
Sudden cardiac arrest; placement of AEDs on school property
and at sporting events, further provided for

Representatives Colvin: 

HB298 w/sub
Public schools; athletic classification; certain English
language learner students not included in average daily
membership
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